OCT 17 1988

Docket No. 40-8801

Dr. M. Frank Petelka, Ph.D
Chem-Nuclear Systems, Inc.
P. 0. Box 9136
Albuquerque, NM 87119
Dear Dr. Petelka:

As you requested by letter dated October 4, 1988, enclosed is the Summary
Report on the Radfoactive Material in the West Lake Landfill (NUREG-1308,
Revision 1). Should you have any questions or comments, do not hesitate to call
me at 301-492-0608,

Sincerely,
o"'“l‘&.n,qgv

Germain LaRoche, Ph.D

Advanced Fuel and Special

Facilities Section
Fuel Cycle Safety Branch
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